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PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING
5:30 p.m., Thursday February 15th, 2018
137TH STREET AND LAMAR AVENUE (ST-1839)

Individual citizens or community groups and organizations are encouraged to submit written comments regarding the project discussed at the open house.

You may make your comments on this form and leave it with City personnel at the meeting, email it to zachary.matteo@opkansas.org, or mail it to City Hall within 15 working days, or no later than March 1, 2018.


Comments:
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Name: 														

Organization represented, if applicable: 									

Address: 													

Phone number:													

Email address:													



